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I support strong climate legislation. Put a price on carbon, all of it. If phasing in is the only
political possibility then “rats, a necessary evil” but the stronger the better and the sooner the
better. We need to be leaders and at the same time we will bring the economy of the future to
Oregon. Thank you.
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